
The parade will form at Northwood Elementary School (965 Grizzly Cub Drive) at the back-side
parking lot. Check-in for parade units will be in the south side parking lot. Please enter from
the roundabout on N. Main St. The parade will begin at 1pm SHARP
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SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2024. @ 1PMSATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2024. @ 1PM

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

ENTRY FORM Franklin Fall Festival Parade 2024
Name of Parade Unit: _____________________      Contact Person: ___________________
Address: __________________________________________________________________
Phone #: _________________________
E-mail: _____________________________    Number of persons/vehicles in your unit: ______

Please give a brief description of your unit:
_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________

Email: play@franklin.in.gov

Please complete this form and mail or email to our address below
Address: 

Franklin Parks and Recreation
396 Branigin Blvd
Franklin, IN 46131

Please encourage your group to drop off in front of the school to avoid congestion in
the back. Non-parade vehicles will not be allowed in parking lot. We suggest parking
in front of Northwood

Franklin Parks employees will be stationed at the entrance to assist units to their correct start
position. After dropping off parade marchers, transport vehicles (buses, etc.) may proceed to
the Skate Park and await the arrival of their respective groups. Please remember that the line up
area is to be used for Parade Units only. Non-Parade units will NOT be permitted in the staging
area. Large groups may want to carpool to avoid congestion.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Parks Department at (317) 346-1199 or
nmillspaugh@franklin.in.gov


